
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Loving Our Church Clean Up Work Party This Sunday 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 7, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy weekend! 

 

I just want to remind you that on Sunday, June 15th, we will have our special Sunday Service and 

celebrate four events. 

 

1. Father's Day 

 

2. Honoring our Graduates 

 

3. Gratitude and Farewell to Pastor Rosie and Charles Muyongo 

 

4. Installation of New Pastor Eunmi Rangala Maddox and spouse Augustine Maddox 

 

To prepare our church for this celebration, after our Sunday Service this Sunday, June 8th, we will have a 

"loving our church" clean up work party. Please consider bringing some work clothes and plan to stay a 

little longer to help. 

 

Mr. Scott Dolfay will head the clean up together with Mr. Ray McCready. 

 

Lastly, I have prepared a survey form for families with graduates this year 2025. Please fill out the form 

using this link forms,gle/tu4ni4VRXpeAcBoj9 

 

Thank you very much and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor (outgoing) 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


